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Dear Parent/Carer,                                                                                                                                 26th May 2023 

 
We are so excited that, in a few weeks, Year 5 will be heading on their long-awaited residential 
trip! There are lots of brilliant activities planned for us there by Newby Wiske Hall, which I know 
the children will enjoy and find a valuable experience. Here are some last-minute details about our 
trip for you to note: 
 
Kit List 
PGL have provided a kit list for us, a copy of which I have attached to this letter. As stated 
previously, children should not bring any electronic devices with them, such as smart watches, 
Fitbits or mobile phones. They will, however, require a torch! Children will also need a packed 
lunch and a filled water bottle on Monday. Please note that our school still adheres to a no-nut 
policy on residential trips. The children do not need to bring sweets with them, but can purchase 
any from the gift shop if they so wish. Should your child require any medication, such as travel 
sickness pills, please deliver to a member of staff on Monday morning, in a clearly named bag. 
 
Medical/Dietary Requirements 
If your child will require any medication administering, either themselves or by an adult, please 
complete the attached medical form and return to school as soon as possible. Also, if your child 
has any additional dietary requirements, other than those already known about in school, please 
could you also complete the appropriate form attached. 
 
Arrival and Departure 
Children should arrive at normal school time on Monday 19th June, and bring their luggage round 
to the Year 5 classroom, which will have space for bags. Our coach is booked for 9:50 so there will 
be plenty of time to check any details and visit the toilet. No school uniform is required! We are 
departing Newby Wiske Hall on Wednesday 21st June at 13.00, which means our arrival time back 
at school will be approximately 14.30 (traffic dependant). As stated in a previous letter, Year 5 
children should be collected from school as normal by a parent or guardian. If you need to inform 
me of any collection arrangements for your child, please notify the school office. 
 
We can't wait for what will be an adventurous and exciting few days away together! 
Yours sincerely, 

Miss Sugden 


